From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

Sent: Thursday, November 11, 2021 11:51 AM

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting;
Hall, David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith

Subject: IRC eComment

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Marian

Last_Name :
Sedio

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :

| am a long time resident of Valley Center having lived here since the early 80's. Escondido however is where my son
attended school, where we do our shopping, dine at restaurants, attend events, get our medical needs met (my
daughter was born at Palomar Hospital), and so on. While | live in the "country" here in Valley Center, | consider
Escondido to be my "city". It is the urban area that is the closest to where those of us in Valley Center live, and what
happens in Escondido greatly affects those of us here in Valley Center, and vice versa. Please keep Valley Center in the
same district as Escondido. Thank you.

Submit :
Submit





